
24th March 2017 

Upcoming Events 

 Author Visit Year 3—Tuesday 13th 

November 

 Prospective Parent Talk/Tour— 

Wednesday 14th November, 9.30am 

 French Day—Friday 16th November 

 Transport Museum Trip, Roe Class—

Friday 23rd November 

 National Gallery Trip, Muntjac 

Class—Tuesday 27th November 

 Hampton Court Trip, Marsh Class—

Friday 30th November 

 St John the Divine Church Service—

Friday 7th December, 10.00am 

 Tate Photographer Project, year 3—

Tuesday 11th November 

 Christmas Jumper Day (Save the Chil-

dren) - Friday 14th December 

 PTA Christmas Disco/Mufti Day—

Monday 17th December 

 R/Y1 and Y2 Nativity—Tuesday 18th 

December, 2.30pm RHACC Theatre 

 Pantomime at Richmond Theatre– 

Thursday 20th December 

 Last day of term—Friday 21st         

December 

 

 

Dear Parents, Carers and Friends, 

Welcome back to the second half of the Autumn term.  The leaves are almost all down 
and we are bracing ourselves for the cold weather which I’m sure will follow. 
 
We are delighted to have Miss Frost back in Marsh Class and we also welcome Miss      
Sophie Richards to the team.  Miss Richards is a trainee teacher and will be spending the 
next few weeks working alongside Miss Coward in Year 3. 
 
This week we have been very privileged to have had a visit from Major Roger Metcalfe 
who talked to the children about the Royal British Legion’s ‘EveryOneRemembered’     
project. It is important for us all to think about why we look back on the past and why it is 
important to remember where we came from and what we can learn for the future. Major 
Metcalfe also presented the school with two brass poppies in honour of two fallen        
soldiers. 
 

Wishing you all a relaxing weekend. 

Alison Colenso 

New Bling Blings! 
Our very active school council wasted 
no time in organising new blings blings 
for the school.  A competition was 
launched; winners chosen; and now we 
have 12 new stickers to collect for 
excellent attitudes to learning.  Well 
done to Aaila, Aaran, Ates, Ayse, 
Buster, Charlie D, Daisy, Demir, Isabelle 
C, Lisset, Ogi and Sophia P.  Everyone 
wants one of your designs!   

Maths Mastery Parent Workshop 

We were delighted to have such an 
excellent turnout for our recent parent 
workshop on Maths Mastery delivered 

by our maths consultant—Robert Wilne.  We 
think at least half of our pupils had at least 
one adult attending and the feedback has 
been incredibly positive with many parents 
now reporting they are better able to support 
their child at home. 

If you were unable to attend and would like 
to find out more—the full presentation is 
available here. 

 

 
 
 
 
 

Deer Park School 

Rear of RACC 

Parkshot 

Richmond 

TW9 2RE 

Tel:  02083534248 

Email:  

info@deerparkschool.org.uk 

Please like our  

Facebook page! 

Please follow us on 

9th November 2018 

School Aims 
We aim to nurture                       

confident, responsible,             
resilient learners who know 

how to keep safe; and to          
remain significantly above 

borough and national                 

averages in attainment. 

PTA Dates, links and news 
Friday 7th December  

Adults’ Christmas Party -  Richmond Rugby 
Club—8pm- midnight. £25 includes food, 
disco & a welcome drink. Buy your tickets 
here! 

Monday December 17th   

Children’s Christmas Party -  Oddfellows 
hall 3:20-4:30pm. £5.50 includes food and 
mufti day. Buy your tickets here! 

Tuesday December 18th  

Nativity Drinks & Mini Christmas Fair - 

3:20pm 

https://www.everyoneremembered.org
https://www.deerparkschool.org.uk/wp-content/uploads/2018/10/Maths-Mastery-October-2018.pdf
https://www.facebook.com/DeerParkSchool
https://twitter.com/DeerParkSchool
http://buytickets.at/deerparkschoolpta/209773
http://buytickets.at/deerparkschoolpta/210024


Canvas Bags 

For all your sustainable   
shopping requirements and 
they look great! Click here! 

 

Committee Members Update 

PTA Newsletter  

Link here! 

Aviva Fund Voting 

Help us get more money to improve the 
playground even further. Vote here! 

Golden Ties! 

Last week we awarded Max in Fawn Class 
the golden tie. Max has had a fantastic 
start to his time at Deer Park.  He is     
already showing all of the Heart values! 

He is always happy, smiling at others and 
being an extremely thoughtful learning 
partner and friend.   

Max passes on the tie to Emilia in Roe 

Class this week and the Bow Tie is being 

awarded to Ates!  

Emilia is incredibly enthusiastic! She is 
always full of energy and excited to start 
the activities each day. Emilia is very     
curious and asks lots of interesting and 
imaginative questions about our class   
stories. Emilia is thoughtful to others and 
always checks to make sure everyone is 
happy at break times. Roe class a very 
happy class to be in!  

Ates has demonstrated many HEART    
values in so many ways. He is always    
enthusiastic; putting his hand up in class 
and working diligently on his work. He is 
determined to achieve his best in lessons 
and listens carefully to instructions in     
order to do so. Often he comes to      
teachers and lets them know about others 
good behaviour and thoughtfulness. 

Well done to all the golden awardees! 

Our Behaviour Targets 

Last week we learnt all 

about Guy Fawkes and 

why the 5th November 

is such a celebration.  

We learnt about how the guards did such 

a good job at protecting the king that the 

plot to blow up the Houses of Parliament 

up was foiled!  We decided to use this 

idea to think about our HEART value of 

Thoughtfulness and looked out for the 

best interests of our friends. 

This week is Diwali and Mrs Khurana led 

our Monday assembly and told us all 

about the story of Rama and Sita. 

Diwali is a festival of joy and prosperity, 

and a celebration of the victory of good 

over evil.  

We talked about       

fireworks and how this 

week in particular they 

could be celebrating 

Diwali or Guy Fawkes 

or both! 

  

Week            
Commencing 

Fawn  Roe  Marsh Muntjac 

29.10.18 Devon Alex GC Morgan Demir 

05.11.18 Harpa Isabelle Alex Olivia 

Stars of the Week! 

Have a wonderful weekend! 

The Deer Park Team 

Attendance 

Most classes are remaining significantly above our whole 

school target of 97%.  Well done everyone! 

Week  

Commencing 
Fawn  Roe  Marsh Muntjac 

29.10.18 95% 98.1% 97.9% 100% 

05.11.18 97.6% 98.1% 99.2% 97.5% 

 

  Fawn Roe Marsh Muntjac 

Posh 
pencil 

 
Miia 
Leon 

Rosa  

Green 
band 

 

Bryanna 
Alex GC 

Jess 
Grace 

Isabella 
Lisset 

Gabriela 

Silver 
Band 

   
Demir 
Janek 
Aanya 

Gold 
Band 

   Buster 

Pen    Max 

Posh Pencils, Bands and Pens HI! I’m BAS. (Be At School). I like 

to spend my days in the class 

with the best attendance. I’ll be 

in Marsh Class next week! 

Position Name 

Chair Katie Patton 

Sally Prickett 

Treasurer Henna St Clair 

Chris St Clair 

Secretary Shalma Brend 

Ordinary Member: 
Newsletter 

Catherine Prescott 

Ordinary Member: 
Digital Comms 

James Hallett 

Ordinary Members Henrietta Allhusen 

Cathryn Kielczyk 

Laura Tolley 

Steph Evans 

http://buytickets.at/deerparkschoolpta/212364
https://drive.google.com/open?id=1v1iD1KoOxeuG3zp1bDUyFN7djXgO9nuW
https://www.avivacommunityfund.co.uk/voting/project/view/4-124


We have always believed that 

teachers and parents working in 

collaboration to educate children is 

one of the most powerful ways to     

ensure maximum progress.  We were 

delighted that so many of you attended 

our recent maths workshop. 

Inflation has hit 

Fawn Class hard—

milk now costs 2p 

a day! 


